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May 17, 2021 

 

VIA IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: File Number ITC-214-20150512-00122– Notice of Name Change for 

Republic Wireless, Inc.  

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

By this letter and pursuant to section 63.21(i) of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R. § 63.21(i), 
Relay, Inc. (formerly known as Republic Wireless, Inc.) (“Licensee”) notifies the Commission 
that it changed its name on May 11, 2021 from Republic Wireless, Inc. to Relay, Inc.  

Licensee requests that the Commission update the name associated with its international 
Section 214 authorization granted in File No. ITC-214-20150512-00122 to reflect Licensee’s 
current name, “Relay, Inc.” 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions concerning this notice.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Danielle Burt 
 
Tamar E. Finn 
Danielle Burt 
 
Counsel for Relay, Inc. 

 
 


